
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

November 2024 Issue 

 

Throughout our newsletter you can expect to 

read a little bit about what goes on here at Blair 

Park, we hope you enjoy! 

 

                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blair Park 
Newsletter 

 

 



Residents celebrating their birthday this month 

are… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Peggy – 11th    Joyce K – 12th  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sheila – 27th     Joan C - 29th 

 

Wishing you all a very happy birthday xx 



A little preview of what we 

got up to in October… 
 

We celebrated the birthdays of June and Margaret this 

month with them having their birthday in October. 
 

We had a busy month this month with us heading off to 

Mexico for our Round the World theme, harvest and 

Halloween. 
 

Mexico saw us having a virtual tour, we made masks 

and watched films based in Mexico.  Our Mexican 

themed meal was Machaca (beef) and chocolate flan. 
 

We had fun making scarecrows for the Blair Park 

Scarecrow competition which was won by a resident’s 

family.  Well done to everyone who took part.  We loved 

seeing all your wonderful scarecrows in our garden. 
 

We also made Halloween decorations for the home. 
 

We tried our hands at some baking, making tasty 

chocolate pastry parcels. 
 



As you will see from the photos, we are now going to the 

local shops for newspapers.  If your family member 

would like one, please let Tara or Gemma know. 
 

The ice cream van has continued to come in with his 

wonderful ice cream as the weather has been so mild. 
 

We had some great donations for our first harvest table.  

Thank you to everyone who donated.  All the food went 

to the local Swale Food Bank and was gratefully received 

by Charlotte on Thursday, 24th October.  Their thanks 

are also given; it really does help and make a difference. 
 

The church service returned to Blair Park this month 

and will be coming in on the 1st Thursday of each month 

moving forward.  The residents really enjoyed seeing 

them back and taking part in the service. 
 

We had Creepy Claws come in with snakes, spiders and 

skinny pigs to name a few. 
 

The lovely Keely came in to entertain us with her 

amazing voice. 
 

Our Halloween Party on 31st October went down well 

with lots of spooky fun and everyone having a good 

time. 



  



 
 
  



 
  



 
 
  



 
 
  



 
  



 
  



  



 
  



 



  



 
  



  



Employee of the Month… 
 

This Month’s winner is 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Megan always goes above and beyond in 
her position as a carer.  She always has a 

smile.  She is very supportive to 
management, colleagues and residents and 

is always ready to help!! 
 
 

Very well deserved, Congratulations!! 
 



Coming up in the future 

 

In November, we head off to the wonders of France with 
virtual tours and activities. 

 
Our Poppy Wall will be on display by 1st November. 

 
The church service will be at 2.00 pm on Thursday, 7th 

November. 
 

We also have staff dressing up in military outfits for 
Remembrance Sunday on 10th November. 

 
We will have Kemsley School Choir come in to sing to us. 

 
We will also be having a cheese & wine event.  Details to follow. 

 
We have a donkey visiting us on Monday, 2nd December. 

 
Friday, 6th December is when we will be having our Christmas 
Fayre.  We have quite a few stalls who have already booked for 

this so we hope you will be able to come and support it. 
 

Saturday, 14th December at 6.00 pm is Panto time with Mother 
Goose.  Tickets are on sale now.  They are £5.00 for adults and 
£3.00 for children (under 14).  This will be our 3rd year having 

Eva Long Panto and they are always great fun for all ages. 
 

Our Christmas lunch at the Jenny Wren is on Thursday, 19th 
December at 12.00 noon.  This is for you to attend with your 

family member and enjoy a meal together before Christmas.  If 



you would like to attend, please see Tara or Gemma.  We will 
need final numbers by Monday, 9th December please. 

 
 
 

*Friends & Family* 

 

We would like to welcome all our new residents and their 

relatives to Blair Park. 

 

We will be having our Relative’s meeting on Saturday, 9th 

November at 11.00 am.  Please come along and support us. 

 

 

When bringing toiletries for your relative, could you put your 

relative’s name on them before bringing in please. 

 

We have activities planned so please check the activities board 

when you come and visit your relative. 

 

 
  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Getting in Touch 
Blair Park Care Home, 2 Beechwood Avenue, Crown Road, Milton Regis, Sittingbourne, 

Kent. ME10 2AL 
Tel: 01795 423695      Email: blairpark@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 


